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Dear All, 
 
It doesn’t seem so long since I wrote last, but, there are things to tell you. 
 
Firstly, it is a shame, but the proposed co-operation with KHH re assessing their drives has had to be 
abandoned.  There are contractual and insurance problems that we cannot overcome.  It seems though, 
that IAM are used to offering this type of service and it is likely that, if KHH take up the offer, it will be 
our own Jim Henderson doing most of the assessing. 
 
Speaking of Jim, we now have a date for his talk - the 8th of February at 7:30.  Depending on the 
numbers wishing to attend, it may be held at either the Police Driving School in Cope Road, or at St 
Hugh’s Church Hall. In order to ensure that all those wishing to attend are advised correctly, could you 
please contact Kromer if you plan to be there. Kromer is at cmkromer@outlook.com or 01295 720804.  
This should be a most interesting talk, of particular interest to current associates, but equally interesting 
as a refresher for existing members. 
 
Another date that you already have is Chris, our Joint Chief Observer talking about ‘In Car’ safety 
systems on 2nd March. 
 
A date I mentioned last time was for Sunday lunch.  This is now fixed for the 28th January at the Roebuck 
in Drayton.  12:30 for 13:00. 
 
The cost will vary depending on your choice, but here’s the list: 
The items listed below include a dessert – chosen from the menu on the day  
 
Mixed meat roast  £18.00 
Hand made Pie £20.00 
Fish & Chips £20.00 
Vegetarian Curry £20.00 
 
I know the Chef/Patron well, having been involved in inspecting two of his previous premises some 
years ago.  We have also attended two funeral wakes there in more recent years, so some members of 
BAM have an idea of his standards. 
 
If none of the above appeal to you, I can probably arrange a special. 
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I will need to book numbers in advance and, as with the December event, I would like cheques ‘up 
front’, made to BAM. 
 
I have to give Nick the numbers by 21st January. 
Please let me know your requirements and send your cheque to me at 42 Lewis Road, Chipping Norton, 
OX7 5JS.  (Please mark the envelope BAM lunch) 
 
Re the ‘Christmas, evening dinner on 15th December, please can I remind you that I need to have 
bookings and cheques to BAM before 27th November – NOTE, this is a change from the earlier date of 1 
December but I have to supply order details and deposits to the pub by the 1st December. 
 
I attach again, for your use, a booking form and details of how to book. 
 
We have recently attended a Transport Symposium at Banbury Town Hall.  A very good day and as a 
result, we may be offering some ‘classroom’ training sessions to two local businesses.  We have done 
this in the past, using the IAM Modules.  At present planning and negotiation is in the early stages, but it 
is looking like quite an interesting project. 
 
I’d like to take this opportunity to welcome all of our new associates and congratulate our recent 
passes.  I will also wish you all a very peaceful, healthy and above all safe festive season. 
 
Peta 
01608 643377 bamcttee@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 

 

Good Thinking – Ed. 
 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Information: 
Social meetings are held at:  St Hugh’s Church Hall, Ruskin Road, Banbury OX16 9HU, unless otherwise stated.  
Start at 7:30. 
A few committee posts: 
Chairman: Michael Bishop: 01280 705528 md.bishop@live.co.uk  
Chief Observers: Kromer Rogers, 01295 720804 cmkromer@outlook.com, Chris Milner , 01329 876342 
chrismilner2@hotmail.co.uk 
Treasurer: Karen  Liddle , 01295 711685 karenliddle@fsmail.net 
Secretary: Ken Merry 01295 660730ken@themerrys.net  
Membership Secretary: Aaron Lilley, 07882 664068 aaron.lilley@hotmail.com 
Associates Officer: George Findlay, 01295 811682 geofin1@tiscali.co.uk 
There are other very active members of the committee but not enough room to list them here in the brief 
details. 
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